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Comments on the Proposed Rule 
Commenters Summary of Comments Recommendations 

Washington State 
Medical Association 
 

 

Strongly support the permanent adoption of the prohibition of vitamin 
E acetate.  

Recommendation: Adopt as 
proposed. 
 
Comments are consistent with the 
proposed rule and the significant 
analysis prepared by the Board of 
Health and the Department of 
Health.   

 


